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Dear Parent and Carers, 

 

 

Just a very short one this week.  

 

It has been so lovely to see so many of you this week.  If you have yet to 
make a appointment with your class teacher, please get in touch with us 
asap.  We will do whatever we can to accommodate you.   

 

I apologise for my lack of presence on the school gates in the mornings these 
past two weeks, I really hope to be back in full swing (ish) next week -                 
fingers crossed.  On a personal note, I would like to thank you all for the kind 
messages and well wishes I have received.  It was so heartwarming to return 
to school and see so many happy faces.  All of the staff have gone above and 
beyond, as usual, and of course the children were just amazing.  So thank you 
to everyone.  

 

So as I say, a very short one this week – I hope to see you all in person next 
week.  Have a great weekend all.  

 

 

        Kind regards 

 

       Kieran Walsh 



Dates for your diary 

Lannergrams 

Word 

of  

the week 

Our word of the week is – luminous 

 

Definition — 

 
giving off light; glowing. 

 

The stars were luminous in the night sky. 

 

Please try and use this word as much as  

you can with your child. 

 

Well done to everyone who received a  

Lannergram this week: 
 

Y1: Millie, Ava, George 

Y2: Thomas, Maddison, Charlotte 

Y3: Alyvia, Emily, Harry 

Y4: All of Year 4 

Y5: Oliver, Kaian, Indie 

Y6: Carlos, Senara, Caitlin 
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 Wednesday 23rd October—Halloween              

Disco 

 Monday 28th October—Friday 1st               

November –half term 

 Friday 20th December—Inset Day 

 Monday 23rd December—Friday 3rd                

January—Christmas holidays. 



Please try and use this French word                                                                        

as much as you can with your child. 
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French word 

of  

the week 

‘Lune’ 

Means ‘moon’ in  

French.
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Random fun 

fact of the week!  

Monkeys can go bald in old age, just like humans. 

Other than humans, only three other mammals are known to experience pattern baldness like we do: the 

stump-tailed macaque, a primate that lives in Asia, and two dog species, the dachshund and the                         

greyhound. 


